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Spring 2020 

Quarterly Quote  

Not all of us can do                                     
great things. 

But we can                                                             
do small things 

with great love. 

 
Mother Theresa 

Florence Proctor 
1949—2020 

Supervisory Committee  
volunteer 6 years 

 
You will be missed! 

 

 

Our unsecured lending program consists 
of a variety of terms and rates. We are 
currently offering a special promotional 
rate. Go ahead plan those projects!                                                         
Who?...who?… YOU!....YOU! 

As low as 

APR 

APR=Annual Percentage Rate. Fees and restrictions apply. Limited time offer. Not all borrowers will qualify. 

Our 60th Annual Meeting was held at the Aberdeen Elks Lodge #593 
on Saturday, February 22, 2020. In attendance were 48 members 
and 18 guests. A social gathering began at 5:45, followed by the 
meeting and dinner. The theme this year was the roaring twenties.  

Abel Caldwell 
Mike Cenci 
David Cox 
Rob Crawford 
Brad Muelken 
Doug O’Conner 
Martan Walkama 
 

Michael Donovick 
Ron Foulds 
Kevin Peters 

Flo Proctor 
Ed Semmen 
C. Dale Underwood 

Our volunteers are the cornerstone of who we are. 
Their time, energy and dedication is most sincerely 
appreciated. Thank you, volunteers! 

Routines have changed in the wake of the Coronavirus 
outbreak as we’ve seen in society, on TV and read in the 
news. Staff at the credit union has always worked hard at      
protecting your financial information, now we’re working 
to protect you in other ways. We’ve increased our effort in 
sanitizing high touch points and put in place other                 
protective measures to help stop the spread.  
We are currently operating under our normal business 
hours. We practice annually, our disaster recovery plan 
and will implement those measures as necessary. We 
want our credit union family, of members and staff to stay 
safe and healthy.  Thank you for the opportunity to serve 
you.  Be well! 

April is National Credit Union 
Youth Month. National Credit 
Union Youth Month serves 
to encourage kids to develop 
healthy savings habits by 
making savings fun and   
exciting. Share, Spend, Save 
at your credit union. The  
official theme for this years 
youth month is Money Magic. 
 
 

We offer youth savings accounts 
from newborn to age 15. The 
required minimum deposit is 
$10.00.  



 

 

Your savings federally insured to least $250,000 
and backed by the full faith and credit of the United States 

National Credit Union Administration, a U.S. Government Agency 

Reminder: 
The credit union is closed          

between 1:00 and 2:00 daily 

Supervisory Committee  PO Box 64  Hoquiam, WA  98550 

152 acres donated by the 
Friend family, was a gravel pit.  
Now it hosts a community 
park. Having opened in 1999, 
the landing offers outdoor  
recreations including fishing, 
camping and hiking. Located 
at the end of Katon Road       
near Montesano, the park is 
easy to access. Birdwatching, 
fishing or family time.  Friends 
Landing is a fun destination. 

www.longshorefcu.com /   3107 John Stevens Way  Hoquiam, WA  98550 
1.800.459.8328  360.532.9224    9:00-1:00 & 2:00-5:30  Monday—Friday 

Monday . May 25th 

Memorial Day 

Along the shore of the                 
Chehalis River                                      

at Friends Landing 

APR=Annual percentage rate. Limited time offer. Not all borrowers will qualify.                                                                 
Fees and restrictions apply. 

Our low loan rates extend to our Line of Credit 
lending. If you’ve already been approved for a 
Line of Credit loan, you have convenient      
access to funds you may need to help you    
accomplish all those projects. Do you have a 
long list? Start checking it off, call us today for 
your Line of Credit advance. 

Don’t forget about Fido! Our Pet Care Line of 
Credit program may help you pay for those 
routine or emergency pet care expenses. Apply 
today and be ready for those summer vet bills. 

Included in our lending program is our  Debt 
Consolidation loan. One bill, one rate. Ask us 
for details.  

Get it FREE 
Your credit report  

that is! 
You are entitled to     

receive a free copy of 
your credit report    

annually. You may 
request your report 
online at this secure 

website: 
 
www.annualcreditreport.com 

 

If you do not have     
access to a computer 

you may contact:  
 

1-877-322-8228 
Annual Credit Report 

PO Box 105281 
Atlanta, GA 30348 

 

Maybe you already have a loan but need extra 
funds to get you by. Ask us about our Skip-A-
Payment. You just may qualify to keep your 
payment in your pocket! 


